I'm highly delighted to share the successful completion of the Prison Village of Haren in
Brussels. | shall pay high regard and thanks to all the team members of Denys, FCC
Servicios Ciudadanos, B2Ai architects, EGM architecten, Baljon landschapsarchitecten,
Atelier Ruimtelijk Advies, VK architects+engineers, Antea Group Belgium, MACOBO-
STABO, Egeon B.V.B.A, Smits van Burgst Beveiliging, SECO Belgium, for their timeless
efforts and assiduous professional attitude that led the outstanding result, despite all the
challenges that cropped up during the project.

It was such an amazing experience and I'm looking forward to a line of greater
experiences with my colleagues at Denys

fiteamdenys #teamupwithdenys #deisgn #construction #sustainabledevelopment

#sustainablearchitecture #greenbuilding #humancentereddesign #teameffort
#prisonvillage #haren #gevangenisharen

Abdul Rahman Chaar, Design Manager Denys Oct. 3 2022
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